From: Emily Anderson < >

Sent: 14 December 2020 09:28

To: Little Crow Solar Park <LittleCrowSolarPark@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation

Good morning,

| can confirm Lincolnshire County Council are content with the consultation process.

Kindest regards,

Emily Anderson

Lincolnshire Planning

COUNTY COUNCIL

Lancaster House | 36 Orchard Street | Lincoln | LN1 1XX
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Note: We are a Microsoft Office site. Our base version is 2010. Please make sure that files you send can
be read in this format. Any form of reproduction, dissemination, copying, disclosure, modification,
distribution and/or publication of this e-mail is strictly prohibited save unless expressly authorised by
the sender. The information contained in this message is intended for the named recipients only. It may
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the addressee or the person
responsible for delivering this to the addressee, you may not copy, distribute or take action in reliance
on it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender(s) immediately by telephone.
Please also destroy and delete as soon as possible the message from your computer.





